[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find attached the Legislative Council Select Committee Inquiry Report – Growing Tasmania’s Economy.

It is being forwarded for your consideration whilst you are undertaking your workplace relations Inquiry (LCSC Inquiry - term of reference 2).

Kind regards
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	Gabrielle Woods
Secretary 
Public Accounts Committee
Legislative Council
Parliament of Tasmania
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